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Ottara, 6th October, 1906.

sir, -

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the Erd instant, No. 18 - 111- 1, and to say

that steps will be taken to asoertain whether the Indian

are willing to ourrender the land in the Indian reserve at

Fort William, in order that it may be sold to your Depart-

ment.

I shall feel obliged if you will send me

three plus print opies of the plan enclosed with your said

letter.

Your obedient servant,

Jos heau

Acting Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs.

I.F. Jarvis, Reg.,

Acting Deputy Minister,

Dept. of Militia & Defence,

Ottawa.
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